
  

Making IP based architectures work 
 

The initial focus for the Networked Media Incubator project was on Discovery & Registration, 

which resulted in the AMWA IS-04 specification.  

 

Although substantial progress has been achieved in the last 18 months, there is still important 

work to be done.  The first drawing on page 2 shows the proposed next steps. 

 

This will be the subject of discussion within the AMWA following NAB 2017. 

 

If you would like to provide input or would benefit from early knowledge of the developments, 

please join us.  We welcome input from both end users and suppliers. 
 

Visit NMOS.tv or contact Neil.Dunstan@AMWA.tv 
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